May 2012 Future Plans Survey

Email Invitation and Follow-Up Reminders to Survey Population Members

Email Invitation (May 3, 2012)

To: 
All Spring 2012 students submitting the online application for degree form

From: "Career Development Center" <studentsurveys@ncsu.edu>

Subject:  What next? Please let us know!

Dear [title]. [last name], 

Graduation day is almost here! The university, your college, and your department want to know what is next in store for you. Perhaps you have already been successful in your job search, are still looking, or haven’t yet started. Maybe you are going on to graduate or professional school. Or maybe you are following other dreams, or simply don’t know yet.  

Whatever your plans are at this stage, please take just 10 minutes of your time to tell us about them in our online survey at:

http://www2.acs.ncsu.edu/UPA/survey/future_plans.htm
You will need to enter your Unity ID [tunity] to access the survey.

As a show of our appreciation for your time, 8 students who complete the survey by midnight on May 12 will be randomly selected to each win a $25 Amazon.com gift card. In addition, all respondents will be entered into a drawing in which one person will be randomly selected to win a $75 Amazon.com gift card.

Your participation is voluntary, but we sincerely hope to hear from you. Collecting this information is the best way we have of learning where our students go after graduation.  The aggregate-level information from the survey is helpful to share with prospective NC State students and their parents, with current students who are planning their future path, even with employers when making salary offers to students. Your responses are confidential - - it will not be possible to identify any individual respondent in the information we provide to these groups. In addition, we will share the information we gather in this survey with colleges and departments so that they know how their respective students are doing.  

Remember, as an NC State alumnus/ alumna, the Career Development Center will continue to provide services to you for one year after graduation.

Thank you again for your help with this important effort to learn more about the future plans of our undergraduate students. If you have any questions about this survey, please call University Planning and Analysis at (919) 515-6438 or email studentsurveys@ncsu.edu.    

Sincerely, 

Dr. Arnold Bell, Director

Career Development Center

NC State University

First Follow-Up Email (non-respondents only (May 7, 2012)

To: All Spring 2012 students submitting the online application for degree form not yet responding to the survey

From: "Career Development Center" <studentsurveys@ncsu.edu>

Subject:  What next? Please let us know!

Dear [title]. [last name], 

Last week I emailed to ask you to take just a few minutes of your time to let us know about your plans following graduation. Perhaps you have already been successful in your job search, are still looking, or haven’t yet started. Maybe you are going on to graduate or professional school. Or maybe you are following other dreams, or simply don’t know.  

Whatever your plans at this stage, please take just 10 minutes to tell us about them in our online survey at

http://www2.acs.ncsu.edu/UPA/survey/future_plans.htm.

You will need to enter your Unity ID [unityid] to access the survey.

Eight (8) students who complete the survey by midnight on graduation day will be randomly selected to each receive a $25 Amazon.com gift card. All respondents will also be entered into a drawing in which one person will be randomly selected to win a $75 Amazon.com gift card.

Your participation is voluntary, but we sincerely hope to hear from you. Collecting this information is the best way we have of learning where our students go after graduation.  The aggregate-level information from the survey is helpful to share with prospective NC State students and their parents, with current students who are planning their future path, even with employers when making salary offers to students. Your responses are confidential - - it will not be possible to identify any individual respondent in the information we provide to these groups. In addition, we will share the information we gather in this survey with colleges and departments so that they also know how their respective students are doing.  

Remember, as an NC State alumnus/ alumna, the Career Development Center will continue to provide services to you for one year after graduation.

Thank you again for your help with this important effort to learn more about the future plans of our undergraduate students. If you have any questions about this survey, please call University Planning and Analysis at (919) 515-6438 or email studentsurveys@ncsu.edu.    

Sincerely, 

Dr. Arnold Bell, Director

Career Development Center

NC State University

Second Follow-Up Email (non-respondents only (May 10, 2012)

To:
Survey non-respondents, by group (see below)

From: "NAME/TITLE OF CDC OR COLLEGE COUNSELOR" <studentsurveys@ncsu.edu>

Subject:  Please complete the ‘Future Plans Survey’

Dear [title]. [last name], 

I’m emailing to remind you that we would like you to provide us with information about your plans following graduation. I know you have been busy with exams and enjoying your last days at NC State, but it is very important that you take less than 10 minutes of your time to complete the Future Plans Survey.

Whether you have absolutely no idea what lies ahead, have already landed a job or are still looking, are applying or have been accepted to graduate school, or anything in between, please take just a few minutes now to tell us about it in our online survey at:

http://www2.acs.ncsu.edu/UPA/survey/future_plans.htm.

(If the link does not work, please copy and paste it into your browser.)
You will need to enter your Unity ID [unityid] to access the survey.

Knowing what our students are doing following graduation is an essential measure of how well the University is preparing you to meet your goals. In addition, the aggregate-level information from the survey is helpful to share with prospective NC State students and their parents, with current students who are planning their future path, and even with employers when making salary offers to students. 

Eight of your fellow graduates who submitted the survey by graduation have already been randomly selected to each receive a $25 Amazon.com gift card. As an added incentive, one more person who submits the survey by the June 1 deadline will be randomly selected to win a $75 Amazon.com gift card.  

Thank you again for your help with this important effort to learn more about the future plans of our undergraduate students. If you have any questions about this survey, please call University Planning and Analysis at (919) 515-6438 or email studentsurveys@ncsu.edu.    

Sincerely, 

NAME, TITLE

OFFICE

Third Follow-Up Email (non-respondents only (May 15, 2012)

To:
Survey non-respondents, by College

From: "NAME/TITLE COLLEGE ASSOCIATE DEAN " <studentsurveys@ncsu.edu>

Subject:  Congratulations NC State Graduate! We want to hear from you

Dear [title]. [last name], 

Congratulations on your graduation! We in the [COLLEGE] are proud of your accomplishments and hope that you feel prepared for whatever lies ahead. I know you have been contacted by other people asking you to participate in the Future Plans Survey, and I’m emailing to further encourage you to share your experiences with us.

Whether you have already started a job, are still looking, have applied to graduate school, or have absolutely no idea what lies ahead, please take just 10 minutes to give us an update in our online survey at:

http://www2.acs.ncsu.edu/UPA/survey/future_plans.htm
(If the link does not work, please copy and paste it into your browser.)
You will need to enter your Unity ID [unityid] to access the survey.

Knowing what our students are doing following graduation is an essential measure of how well the University is preparing you to meet your goals. In addition, the aggregate-level information from the survey is helpful to share with prospective NC State students and their parents, with current students who are planning their future path, and even with employers when making salary offers to students. 

Eight of your fellow graduates who submitted the survey by graduation have already been randomly selected to each receive a $25 Amazon.com gift card. As an added incentive, one more person who submits the survey by the June 1 deadline will be randomly selected to win a $75 Amazon.com gift card.  

Thank you again for your help with this important effort to learn more about the future plans of our undergraduate students. If you have any questions about this survey, please call University Planning and Analysis at (919) 515-6438 or email studentsurveys@ncsu.edu. I wish you all the best in the New Year.

Sincerely, 

NAME, TITLE

OFFICE

Final Follow-Up Email (non-respondents only (May 23, 2012)

To:
Survey non-respondents, by College
From: "NC State University" <studentsurveys@ncsu.edu>

Subject:  Final request: Let us know what you’re doing!

Dear [title]. [last name], 

Congratulations on your recent graduation from NC State!  On behalf of your department, college and the university I’m emailing you this final reminder about the Future Plans Survey, and asking you to take just 10 minutes to let us know what you’re doing now as an NC State alumni. The survey closes on Friday, June 1 at 12:00 P.M. - - please don’t miss this opportunity to share your experiences with us!

Whether you have already started a job, are still looking, have applied to graduate school, or have absolutely no idea what lies ahead, please give us an update in our online survey at:

http://www2.acs.ncsu.edu/UPA/survey/future_plans.htm
(If the link does not work, please copy and paste it into your browser.)
You will need to enter your Unity ID [unityid] to access the survey.

Eight of your fellow graduates who submitted the survey by graduation have already been randomly selected to each receive a $25 Amazon.com gift card. As an added incentive, we will randomly select one more person who submits the survey by the June 1 deadline to win a $75 Amazon.com gift card. For just 10 minutes of your time, that could be you!

Knowing what our students are doing following graduation is an essential measure of how well the University is preparing you to meet your goals. In addition, the aggregate-level information from the survey is helpful to share with prospective NC State students and their parents, with current students who are planning their future path, and even with employers when making salary offers to students. 

Thank you again for your help with this important effort to learn more about the future plans of our undergraduate students. If you have any questions about this survey, please call University Planning and Analysis at (919) 515-6438 or email studentsurveys@ncsu.edu.    

Sincerely, 

Nancy L. Whelchel, Ph.D.

Associate Director for Survey Research

NC State University

